
 

From: Jim Finley <Jim@finleyresources.com>
To: Gracia Galicia Froylan; lok@bissellexploration.com
CC: lok@bissellexploration.com;
Sent: 1/13/2014 3:19:08 PM
Subject: Re: Meeting

 

﻿
Froylán
I can be at NAPE anytime.  Let me know a convenient time for you.
I look forward to our meeting.
Jim

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 13, 2014, at 2:16 PM, "Gracia Galicia Froylan" <froylan.graciag@pemex.com> wrote:

Hi Jim.
 
Best wishes for 2014.  I will most likely travel to Houston to the NAPE meeting, I believe that would be a good time and 
place to meet considering you agenda.
Let me know if that works.
Regards
 
 
Froylán Gracia
Coordinador Ejecutivo
Dirección General
Petróleos Mexicanos
Tel. +525519448012
Froylan.graciag@pemex.com
 
De: Jim Finley [mailto:Jim@finleyresources.com] 
Enviado el: lunes, 13 de enero de 2014 12:04 p.m.
Para: Gracia Galicia Froylan
CC: lok@bissellexploration.com
Asunto: Meeting
 
Froylan,
 
I hope that you and your family had a great holiday.  We were able to spend some time in Honduras at a friends’ house 
as well as some time in Cancun.
 
I understand that you would like to meet sometime soon and I would certainly enjoy a meeting as well.  I have planned a 
trip to Brazil  and it has limited my schedule in the coming weeks.
 
I am available;
 
Friday January, 17
Weekend of January, 18-19
February, 3-7
 
Please contact me if any of these times work for you.
 
I look forward to catching up.
 
Jim  
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